
Good afternoon, I own a six plex and a rental home in Salem Oregon.  I was out of work for 7 months 
due to Covid 19 and I am now hearing there is a proposal to consider landlords forgiving 20% of unpaid 
rent for Covid 19 relief for tenants.  I recently paid my annual real estate taxes and received a bill due 
soon for the annual insurance for these properties.  I did not get relief for those big bills and I saved and 
sacrificed to make sure I fulfilled those obligations.  I strongly oppose LC - 18.  If the government is 
passing a $900 billion package for stimulus, the renters can use some of that money to pay what they 
owe! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mike Erwert 
 
 
--  
Mike Erwert 
971-645-5466 cell 
 


